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22. May 2023

Traffic

Extensive work on supply lines necessary
The construction work currently underway on Münsterstrasse, at the level of the old railway
line, is expected to continue until 2 June 2023, as the work on the utility lines is proving to
be extensive.

Traffic will be regulated at this single-lane bottleneck by a construction site traffic light. The
city asks all road users to pay special attention.

Attention construction site
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